
 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services 
Immigrant Investor Program Office 
131 M Street NE 
Washington, DC 20529 

 
 

September 15, 2023 
 
EB5AN SOUTHWEST REGIONAL CENTER, LLC 
c/o MICHAEL SCHOENFELD 
954 AVE PONCE DE LEON 
Suite 205 
SAN JUAN, PR 00907 
 
Re: Expedite Request 
 
Dear Michael Schoenfeld, 
 
On July 30, 2023, the Immigrant Investor Program Office (IIPO) received a request to expedite 
the processing of Form I-956F, INF2360001668, filed on January 24, 2023. After reviewing the 
expedite request and supplemental documentation, if applicable, U.S. Citizenship & Immigration 
Services (USCIS) has granted the expedite request. This approval for expedited processing 
applies only to the application cited above and not to any associated applications or petitions. 

A decision on an expedite request is not an approval or a denial of the underlying benefit request. 
This expedite decision simply informs you whether USCIS will expedite processing by taking the 
application out of visa availability order. Once the application is assigned to an officer, the 
timeline for reaching an adjudicative decision will vary. 
 
All expedite requests are reviewed on a case-by-case basis. The decision to grant or deny an 
expedite request is within the sole discretion of USCIS. Additional information on how to make 
an expedite request may be found on the USCIS website at https://www.uscis.gov/forms/how- 
make-expedite-request. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alissa Emmel 
Chief, Immigrant Investor Program Office 
 
 

www.uscis.gov 

https://www.uscis.gov/forms/how-make-expedite-request
https://www.uscis.gov/forms/how-make-expedite-request
http://www.uscis.gov/

